E. H. Wells
T ERRER

STATE GEOLOGIST

IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO: OFFICE OF

STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 17, 193l

¢. H. Wright, Receiver,
Sunray 0il Co.,
Philesde Bldg.,
Tulsa, Oklahoma.

Dear Sir: Attention: R. D. Paulger

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of
November 30th, 1931 end enclosed copies of Form SG~-107
woperatorts Monthly Reports of Operations®, for the period
of August 1930 to Sep tember, 1931 inclusive.

Apparently, these reports are incorrect inasmuch
as the township of the leases is given as 8 South. This
should be 18 South, instead.

Please make proper corrections on these reports
and send them to Mr. J. D. Hunter, State 0il & Ges Inspector,
Carlsbad, New Mexico. MNr. Hunter is the inspector having
supervision over the area in which these leeses are situated.
Future reports should be sent direetly to Mr. Hunter instead
of to this office.

Very tru;y yours,

Jé%%%?&%QQ
E. H. Wells,
FHW:AP state Geologist

Encs,

DEGZ3Rum
pEC 28 Aus0



